
Fish Committee
Minutes

Bristol Town Hall
Feb 4, 2021

Committee Members Present: Jay Crooker, Rick Poland, Marvin Farrin, Nathan Simmons, Alison Lee

The meeting was called to order at 4:05pm.

Next meeting March 4, 2021 4:00pm.

Fish Ladder progress
•Rick reports the ladder is on schedule. Nathan is working for Pete Anderson and has been helping with
the ladder.
• Rick also reports: 15 weir stones are set,  3 more left.

Rachel Bizzaro has reported that the shellfish committee would like to donate again to the fish 
committee for upkeep of the river.

Rick Poland’s cash box reports some donations still coming in.

For the April meeting we need to invite Bristol Parks and Recreation, Deb Wilson and Mark Becker to 
discuss the grounds around the ladder.

Meeting adjourned at 4:45pm.


